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SUMMER 2022 | National and Global Scholarships Advising 
 
Good morning!  Check out this summer’s updates from the National and Global Scholarships Advising Office!  
 
 
01. Announcing a Record Number of Gilman Scholarship Recipients 
 
National and Global Scholarships Advising is celebrating a record number of Gilman scholarship recipients for study 
abroad programs for the summer and fall terms. 21 students received grants to help towards studying abroad in a 
program or internship of their choice. Some of these scholars are abroad already, studying in countries worldwide, 
from Mexico, to the UK, to South Korea, Namibia and beyond. 
 
With an application that runs twice per year, the Gilman Scholarship enables students with limited financial 
means to study or intern abroad.  
 
 
 
 
02. Upcoming Deadline: Fulbright Scholarship 

The campus deadline for the Fulbright application was due August 22nd, 2022. The Fulbright national deadline is 
October 11, 2022. Now is the time! If you have any students you would like to invite to apply for the 2023-24 Fulbright, 
please send them our way! Remember that alumni are also eligible. 

 

 
03. New in National and Global Scholarships Advising: Meet the New 
Coordinator, Becca Otto 
 
Becca Otto began as the new full time Coordinator for the National and Global Scholarships Advising Office in June. 
She will work in support of LeAnn Adam in advising students on their competitive scholarship applications and 
spreading the word about national and global scholarship opportunities to OSU's student body. 
 
 
 
 

Get more updates from the National and Global Scholarships Advising Office! Follow us on Instagram: 
@scholarshipsadvising_osu 

 

Learn more 

Learn more 

Learn more 

https://topscholars.oregonstate.edu/announcement/announcing-record-number-gilman-scholarship-recipients
https://topscholars.oregonstate.edu/announcement/upcoming-deadline-fulbright-scholarship
https://topscholars.oregonstate.edu/announcement/new-national-and-global-scholarships-advising-meet-new-coordinator-becca-otto
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Help students grow. 

 
All faculty and staff have a key role in helping students have the confidence and mentorship to apply to 
nationally competitive scholarships. You can help by referring students to our office, serving on an 
application review committee, writing strong recommendations, and more. Check out ways to help 
here: 
 

 
 

 
 
Becca Otto (she/her/hers) 
National and Global Scholarships Advising Coordinator 
Learning Innovation Center, Suite 450 
Oregon State University 
Corvallis, OR 97331 
 
topscholars.oregonstate.edu 
Instagram: scholarshipsadvising_osu 
Phone: 541-737-6419 
 

 
 

Get involved with National and Global Scholarships 

https://topscholars.oregonstate.edu/faculty-and-staff

